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RSGPA Year 7 / 8 Disco – Saturday 25 April – volunteers required 

 

 

The RGSPA are hosting a Disco for Year 7 and 8 students on Saturday 25 April. This is a great 

fundraising event for the School and the discotheque goers always seems to have a great time, 

inspired by the music and refreshments on offer!  

 

 

We need about 15 volunteers to help with this event, any support would be much appreciated. Whilst 

this may not be your ideal way to spend a Saturday evening, some of the moves can be quite 

inspiring. If you can offer a few hours of supervision on the evening please contact the Chair of the 

PA, Klaire Huddleston at rgspa@hotmail.co.uk 

 

 

Many thanks in advance for your kind support. 

 

 

Alex Wallace 

 

Deputy Headmaster 

 

01494 551408 
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